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NOTES AND NEWS.

We trust that every member of the Union, especially Associates who have not
been in the habit of attending A. O. U. meetings, has arranged to be in Pittsburgh,
October 19-22, 1936, to take part in the Fifty-fourth Stated Meeting. Everyone will
be cordially welcome and will have a most enjoyable time.

Headquarters will be at the Hotel Schenley. Monday will be taken up with busi-
ness meetings and the public sessions will open at the Carnegie Museum on Tuesday
morning at 10 A. M. The annual dinner will be held at the hotel on Wednesday even-
ing and there will be a field excursion to Pymatuning Lake on Friday. The intimate
association with ornithologists from all parts of the country is one of the most attrac-
tive features of these gatherings and those who once form the habit of attending do
not usually miss 2 meeting!



